
Dear Fellows,  

We have just concluded the successful Annual 

General Meeting for 2018, which saw many of you 

participate in the proceedings, share your ideas, 

and network over dinner.  The new Council will 

work with you to take these ideas forward.  

The 13th Singapore PHOM Conference, with the 

theme of ñSustainable Health for Allò, will be held 

on 4th and 5th October this year.  The meeting will 

be supported by the Singapore General Hospital, 

and will feature a keynote lecture by PS Ng Chee 

Khern from the Smart Nation and Digital          

Government Office, and two expert panels on key 

topical issues.  We strongly encourage all of you 

to join us at the meeting and also at the Fellowsô lunch.  

This year, as a continuation of our CME activities, we have organised a talk by Prof 

Wong Mee Lian on the Evaluation of Complex Interventions: Lessons learnt from STI 

Preventions Interventions in Priority Groups in Singapore.  We have planned more CME 

activities for the rest of the year, and hope to see you there.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Dr Jason Yap, the Vice-President of the  

College who will be stepping down from the College Council, for all the support and hard 

work that he has given to the College over the many years of service.  His enthusiasm 

and contributions have laid the foundations of the College for the future.  

I also wish to congratulate Dr Lim John Wah, Dr Clive Tan, Dr Matthias Toh, and Dr Gan 

Wee Hoe for their election to the College Council.  I hope that you will support them and 

the Council in the coming years.  I thank all of you for your continued support of the    

College and the College Council.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Vernon Lee  

President (2016-2020) 
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Lunar New Year Get-Together & CME  
23 February 2018 

The College celebrated Chinese New Year with a CME talk and a quick tour of the new LKC School of Medicine premises on 23 February 

2018. We were honoured to invite Prof Wong Mee Lian to share on óEvaluation Of Complex Interventions: Lessons Learnt From STI     

Preventions Interventions In Priority Groups In Singaporeô.  22 people attended and gathered together to socialize, network, and catch up 

with friends. After the CME talk, everyone also gathered for Lo-Hei  - the tossing of the yu sheng for good fortune before Dinner.  
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Fellows enjoying the great view after the tour of LKC School of Medicine! How about a group photo? 


